"RESOURCE MANAGEMENT AGENCY - PLANNING DEPARTMENT

MONTEREY COUNTY

TO: MEMBERS OF THE MONTEREY COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION
FROM: ANNA QUENGA, ASSISTANT PLANNER

SUBJECT: PLN080039 CHAPIN ?/-
DATE: FEBRUARY 19, 2009

CC: FILE

During the January 28, 2009 hearing on this project, the Commission asked whether there was a
need for a Coastal Development Permit for the creation of a remainder parcel. Staff is researching
the issue and is in discussions with the applicant. Therefore, at this time, there is no need for a
hearing, and staff has removed this item from the agenda.



